
 
 
December 2, 2024 
 
 
 
 

Property Owner 
Breezy Point, MN 56472 
 
 
RE: Sand Beach Drive 
 
Dear Property Owner, 
On December 2 City Council meeting, the council voted to temporarily remove the one-
way sign on Sand Beach Drive. This was done to allow two-way traffic on Sand Beach 
Drive to mitigate traffic congestion on Shoreview Lane due to current construction 
projects.  Residents may now use the Sand Beach Drive to bypass the portion of 
Shoreview Lane with construction projects. The one-way sign on Sand Beach Drive will 
be reinstalled at the completion of the construction projects or next spring, whichever 
comes first.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joe Zierden  
Public Works Supervisor  
City of Breezy Point 
218-820-8809 
jzierden@cityofbreezypointmn.us  
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